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13th March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Following advice from Public Health England, if your child has symptoms of coronavirus infection (COVID-19) the recommendation is that they are in isolation for at least 7 days and then review symptoms before returning to school. 
The most common symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) are recent onset of:
· new continuous cough and/or
· high temperature
In these circumstances, your child’s absence will be authorised.

Please note that we will continue to be open until we are advised to close.  We are busy planning how to continue educating pupils in the event of school closures and will keep you informed of any further developments.
Work will be provided for the children in the event of closure and we will keep you up to date via the school website and emails. Please make sure your contact details are up to date on our system. 

This is a very difficult and uncertain time for us all and I hope and pray that together we have the strength to deal with the next few weeks as a school and local community. 

Kind Regards,
Sarah Yates
Head Teacher 
Love God, Love One Another
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. Journeying together with Jesus Christ, we learn to love and love to learn.
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